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Public Inquiry Responses: 18    Acres Surveyed: 0 
Active Efforts: 7     Sites Surveyed: 0  
Active Impressions: 8      Sites Monitored:  0  
Passive Efforts: 1      Acres Treated: 0 
Passive Impressions: 4,407     Sites Treated: 0 
GBB-specific active efforts: 1    Acres Restored: 0 
GBB-specific active impressions: 12    Sites Restored: 0 
GBB-specific passive efforts: 19    Volunteer Hours:  0 
GBB-specific passive impressions: 5,100   Volunteers:  0 
      
 
Meetings, Presentations, or Trainings:   
 

• 11/3: Attend webinar – “Understanding Starry Stonewort Invasions in a Changing Climate” 
• 11/10: Attend NotMISpecies webinar – “Woolly bully: A new invasive adelgid to watch for in 

Michigan” 
• 11/30: Present “Introduction to ISN and GBB” to new GTCD staff—4 attendees 

 
Treatments, Restoration, and Surveys: 

• No treatments or surveys for November! 
• NPDES permit reporting turned in 
• ANC permit reports turned in 

Stats, Other Accomplishments, and News: 
 

• Website unique visits:  
• ISN IG reach: 697 
• ISN FB reach: 3,063 
• GBB FB reach: 4,645 
• GBB IG reach: 455 
• Reminder! No Enewsletter this month. We are going quarterly - with the next Enewsletter in 

December. 
• Stay tuned for HWA news! Thanks to Mason-Lake Conservation District, ISN will be 

conducting HWA surveys again in 2022. 
• MISGP 2021 grant proposal is officially submitted!  
• Fields has moved on to his new job! Please have continued patience with us while we try to 

keep up with all inquiries.  


